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The Review Committee has discussed the above subject
grievance during its recent meetings. We note that the correction asked for
by the grievant as it pertains at least to the 1962 vacation period cannot be
granted.

This grievance is herewith returned to the Division Joint
Grievance Committee for further disposition. The Review Committee is of
the opinion that the subject of the grievance is one which can better be
resolved in the Department than through the grievance procedure. This is to
say that in scheduling future vacation periods the employees and the
supervisors should endeavor to arrive at an agreeable scheduling of vacation
in accord with the needs of the Department as well as considering the desires
of the employees concerned.

/s/ V. J. Thompson, Chairman
Review Committee
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